
Charlie Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Good afternoon, 

Office of Commissioner Clark 
Wednesday, May 22, 2024 2:59 PM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
FW: Docket 20240032-SU 

Please place the attached email in Docket No. 20240032. Thank you! 

Hannah E. Branum 

Executive Assistant to Commissioner Clark 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-6004 
~ I FLORIDA. PUBLIC 
1.....)1 SERVICE COMMISSION 

From: JoAnn <joann@wickeddolphin.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 12:36 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Docket 20240032-SU 

CORRESPONDENCE 
5/22/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 03845-2024 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 
Until, we get a strong Company to do this I am opposed. 

This jacks up the price for all homeowners on Don Pedro - EU is looking to get approval to sell these 
rights. We are not in favor of this being approved until a better plan and an experienced company is in place. 

Thank you 

JoAnn Elardo 
Homeowner. 
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